Steven SeEe

From: john guilbert <john.guilbert41@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 6:59 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support children

John Guilbert

15 gleaner chapel road
North scituate ri 02857
| support the Rhode island Children Deserve Help Not Harm Bill.

Sent from my iPhone



